
 
 
 
 

Your Calm After the Storm  

Ask-A-Lawyer for Northern Nevada Flood Victims 

Reno, Nevada. March 22, 2017.   Nevada Legal Services, Inc. and the Young Lawyers 
Section of the State Bar are hosting “Your Calm After the Storm.”  Members of the public 
are welcomed to join us for information about disaster preparedness and legal remedies 
for recovering losses due to the Northern Nevada Flood.   Flood victims will have an 
opportunity to meet with a licensed attorney who can answer questions related to the 
disaster.   
  
The event will take place on Saturday, March 25th at 9:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.   No pre-
registration is required.  Walk-Ins are welcome!   
 
What:  Your Calm After the Storm:  Ask-A-Lawyer for Northern Nevada Flood Victims 

Where: The 1stnd floor of the historic courthouse at 75 Court St., Reno, Nevada  

Jury Room (116) 

When: Saturday, March 25, 2017  

 Hours: 9:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Media Contact: Jackie Bryant at 775-328-3119 or Jackie.Bryant@washoecourts.us. 

For further information, please contact Julie Wise at 775-325-6623 or 
Julie.Wise@washoecourts.us.  
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